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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Safety Commission meeting on April 22,
2024 has been cancelled.

The Public Safety Commission will conduct a regular meeting on April 29, 2024 at
6pm in the Council Chambers.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Debbie Larson at
(818) 224-1620.
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Debbie Larson
Public Safety Coordinator




